
Your Name

Street,

Town,

Post Code

Phone Number
 

Honorable MPs Name
House of Commons, Ottawa

 

June 3, 2008

 

Dear Mr/Mrs Name of MP:

 

I am concerned about Bill C-50 being proposed by the Federal Conservative government. Bill C-50 is an alarming piece of legislation that is undemocratic and goes against Canadian values sneaking in critical changes to Canada's immigration policy under "budget implementation" without proposing any of those changes before Parliament.

This affects me because I am a Canadian who believes in fairness, openness and multiculturalism. I urge you to attend the Parliament when it is to be read and VOTE TO OPPOSE Bill-C50.


If you would like further information on these issues, the following links provide detailed analyses:

http://www.thestar.com/article/415406
http://www.newsocialist.org/index.php?id=1570
http://www.rabble.ca/news_full_story.shtml?x=71224 

 

Yours sincerely,

Your Name


Other key individuals to contact: 

Stephen Harper

pm@pm.gc.ca
Stephane Dion

Dion.S@parl.gc.ca
Ujjal Dosanjh

dosanu1a@parl.gc.ca
Dosanjh.U@parl.gc.ca
Hedy Fry 

fry.h@parl.gc.ca
Raymond Chan 

chan.r@parl.gc.ca 

Nina Grewal 

grewan1@parl.gc.ca 

Sukh Dhaliwal 

dhaliwal@sukhdhaliwal.ca
Peter Julian 

juliap@parl.gc.ca
David Emerson.
emersd@parl.gc.ca
